
December 26, 1947.

Librartan,
Sugar Research Foundation, Inc.,
52 Wall Street,
Naw York 5, N.Y.

Year Sir:

Through the agency of "Work in Progress 1947", my attention has been

calied to certain services cf the Sugar Research Foundation which would

be cf great help to me in the prosecution of my research.

The first of these facilities ig bibliographic. I am working on the

‘genetic control of saccharclytic enzymes in bacteria, and would anpreslate

very greatly any list of references you may have compiled dealing with

the sugar-splitting sctivities of bacteria and other aicroorganisns. If

it were feasible 1 should visit the library in persca but this does not

seem to bs possible for some tins. therefore, I an relying on this mail

request.I am particularly interestedin the hydrolysis of disaccharides.

secondly, I think a copy of Dr. Neuberg's monograph "Invertase",

" Scientific deport #4 would be useful, and 1 would appreciate receiving

& copy.

fours very trply,

Joshua Lederberg
Assistant Professor of Genetics.


